

BARWELL CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY

WORKING IN PARTNERSHIP WITH ST MARY'S CHURCH BARWELL

HEADTEACHER: MISS V NEWMAN

BELIEVE ACHIEVE SUCCEED LEARNING THAT LASTS A LIFETIME

Love thy neighbour in a flourishing school community

September 2021

Dear Year 4 families,

Year 4 Residential Visit to Beaumanor Hall Wednesday 9th – 10th February 2022

I am very happy to say that it is time for us to start thinking about our Year 4 residential trip to Beaumanor Hall. During Year 4, we like to provide an opportunity for our children to take part in an overnight educational visit to Beaumanor Hall where they will take part in a selection of outdoor adventurous activities.

Beaumanor Hall is a centre in Leicestershire that offers both day and residential courses for children. It is set in the lovely countryside of Woodhouse Eaves near Loughborough and the visit links well to the Spring 1 Learning Journey in Year 4 – Circle of Life.

This trip always proves very popular with our children and offers them an amazing and exciting experience. The dates for your child's trip are confirmed as above. The total cost of this trip will be £100.00 to include transport, accommodation, additional tuition, and all meals – including a cooked breakfast on Thursday morning. All lunches are also provided.

We expect the behaviour of the children to be good at all times. For their own safety and for the safety of others in the group, children must be able to listen to and follow instructions first time. If we have concerns about the standard of behaviour or the attitude of any child involved between now and the date of the visit, we shall reserve the right to withdraw the offer of a place.

The accommodation is in fully-equipped, comfortable cabins within the grounds of Beaumanor Park. Children are required to bring their own sleeping bags and pillow (a full kit list will be provided later). We will make use of the extensive indoor and outdoor teaching facilities available, as well as the expertise of specialist teaching staff based on site. School staff will be with the children at all times. All activities are fully risk assessed.

If you would like to reserve a place for your child on this visit, please make a deposit payment of £25.00 before Friday 15th October 2021, via ParentPay – in the same way as you do for Swimming / Dinners etc. Beaumanor Hall - 2022 will be accessed via "other payment options". There is no consent form required at this point in time. You can make payments at your own leisure but all payments will be expected by 31st January 2022. Cancellations/refunds are dealt with on a case by case basis.







BARWELL CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY

WORKING IN PARTNERSHIP WITH ST MARY'S CHURCH BARWELL

HEADTEACHER: MISS V NEWMAN

BELIEVE ACHIEVE SUCCEED LEARNING THAT LASTS A LIFETIME

Love thy neighbour in a flourishing school community

The cost of this trip can be reduced to half price for all pupils who qualify for Pupil Premium Funding. (Eligible for Free School Meals now, or at any point in the last 6 years.) For these children, you will see Beaumanor Hall - 2022 - Ever 6 Children as your payment option. If you feel you are eligible but not registered for this yet, please contact the school office for assistance.

Covid-19: It is important to note that although the DfE guidance is that residential visits are okay to proceed, circumstances may still arise which mean that the trip is not able to proceed – if this is the case, we will notify you as soon as possible and a full refund of all payments made will be provided.

Alongside this letter, you will be provided with a leaflet containing information about the residential trip. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Miss Thomasson

Miss Thomasson - Residential Trip Coordinator



